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Paris, January 8th, 2018, 

 

 

To our stakeholders 

 

We recognize that a key requirement for participation to the UN Global Compact is the publication 
of an annual Communication on Progress (COP), which includes a CEO statement of continued 
support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to the principles of 
the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes. 

 
As this year, we would like our COP to be peered reviewed to reach the Advanced Level, we would 
like to benefit from additional time for finalising this document. We are indeed committed to 
submitting a COP that will carefully and precisely describe the activities of our growing organisation, 
following the recent development of the agency. This implies collecting and aggregating new 
indicators, as well as better defining our contribution to the UN Global Compact principles 
achievement. 
 
We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to submit a COP describing our company’s 
efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact.  

 
 

 
Thank you in advance for your understanding, 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 

Fouad Benseddik 

Director of Institutional Affairs and Methodology – Vigeo Eiris 

 


